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March 1, 1946. 

Dear Mr. zabell: 
This is to thank you for your very 

kind note of February k6. I suppose that most 
people who feel an impulse to write are the 
ones who have brickbats to throw, ¿tnyway, it is 
refreshing and gratifying to have a word of 
encouragement such as yours. 

Sincerely yours, 

Mr. J. E. Zabell, 
209 Meyran avenue, 
Pittsburgh 13, 
Pennsylvania. 

ET:b 
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